
Fort Johnson Youth Commission 
Newsletter April 2017 

Please contact Jen Young at 518-461-0709 or jenyoung729@yahoo.com to sign up 
or for more information. 

 

Village Hall 11am-2pm 

We will meet at Village Hall and go out in small 

groups picking up trash, planting flowers and 

making our village beautiful. We are encouraging 

families to stop by and help.  We will remind our 

children about the importance of keeping our 

neighborhoods and the Earth clean and beautiful.  

There will be plants, flowers, seeds and dirt to 

plant.  If anyone wants to donate plants that is 

wonderful.  If you have gardening gloves, 

gardening tools, trash bags, rubber gloves bringing 

them is a great idea.  We will have some on hand 

but the more the merrier.  All participating children 

will receive a coupon for a free ice cream cone 

from Stewarts.   

 

 

Spring Break Movie Week   

April 17th-23rd 

Emerald Cinemas

Your child can 

go twice during spring 

break. Get your kids on 

the list.   

 

If your family is interested in tickets to an 

Game let us know 
and we will get you a family pass.  

 

We are offering tickets to either 

The Great Escape or Enchanted 
Forest Water Safari.  You will 

be able to use them at your 
convenience.  Please let me 

know which tickets your family 
would like. 
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